
St Barnabas’ Church of England (VA) Primary School 

Newsletter Wednesday 19th December  

“Living & Learning together” www.st-barnabas.kent.sch.uk 

Our School Christian Values are Love, Trust, Perseverance, Reconciliation and Compassion.     

Reminders 
 

Please can we ask that we have 

no chocolate nut spread in sand-

wiches as we have children who 

are allergic to nuts in school. 

 

Chocolate should be in modera-

tion and we ask that the children 

do not have other sweets in their 

packed lunch boxes 

^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^ 

Key dates  

 

Monday 7th January 

Term 3 begins 

 

Tuesday 15th January 

Closing date for  

September 2019 admissions 

 

Monday 28th January  

O2 Performance 

Please see the school 

website under News  to 

sing along  and learn 

some of our songs!! 

 

Tuesday 12th February 

Tunbridge Wells Music 

Festival 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

December is always a very busy month in a school and it certainly 

has been at St Barnabas! 

 

Both Key Stages performed their Christmas celebrations brilliant-

ly and it is always lovely to see the children take pride in their 

performances.  On Friday we all went to the Pantomime and the 

children thoroughly enjoyed the performance ( oh yes we did!!).  

Our thanks go to all those who helped and offered to help. 

 

Thank you to all those who took part in our raffle and the creation 

of our amazing class hampers!  Over £400 was raised  and well 

done to Beech class who were judged to have created the best 

hamper and will be receiving their prize next term. 

 

Yesterday we had our Christmas Lunch and today we had our 

Christmas Mass.    

http://www.st-barnabas.kent.sch.uk


Attendance 

 

Well done to all those children who achieved 100% attendance this 

term.  As a whole school we have an attendance target of 97% to 

achieve.      

 

Overall attendance last week: 95.4% 

 

Do remember we start school everyday at 8:45. 

 

 

 

 

 

We hope you have a wonderful Christmas and festive break and we look 

forward to seeing you on Monday 7th January 2019. 

With best wishes 

Moira Duncombe  @StBarnabasSchoolTW 

Photographs from our performances 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

With thanks to Gerogina Edwards for taking our photographs from KS1. 

www.georginaedwardsphotography.co.uk/ 

Oak—99.3% 
Lilac 97.3% 
Maple—96.6%  
Willow—95.3% 
Beech—95.0% 
Chestnut—94.0% 
Acorn—90.3% 
 

http://www.georginaedwardsphotography.co.uk/

